
THE EMU POINT BOWLER – 22ND JAN 2017 

It’s great to be a bowler at Emu Point with such magnificent summer 
weather. 

SCROUNGERS last Tuesday was won by Peter Hewson with Colin Crane 
winning the Plate. 

WEDNESDAY LADIES played the first day of their Triples Championship. 
Finals are to be played next Wednesday. 

THURSDAY social day was a pairs competition and the winners were Jean 
Vondeling and Geoff Sadgrove with John Richards and Pat Clark second. 

LADIES PENNANTS on Saturday saw 1st division ladies defeat Denmark 3-1                 
and 2nd division ladies also defeating Denmark 3-1. 

 

 

MENS PAIRS CHAMPIONSHIP 
was played on Saturday and 
Sunday. The format of       2-2-2-2 
proved to take too long to be 
completed in two days as some 
payers would have to play three 
games in the day. In the final Terry 
Arundel and Allen Poor will take on 
Len Brown and Terry Henneker. 
Both teams are playing excellent 
bowls and  both the main game 
and the plate will be played at a 
later date. 

Good luck to all four teams. 

 

 

 

 

 

At a Special General Meeting last Thursday it was decided that the Club will 
go ahead and have two new greens installed. We will decide on an installer 
this week and hopefully will have them on site in May. Club President Wal is 
putting every waking moment into making sure all details are taken care of. 


